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EARTH: Widely Used Index May Have Overestimated Drought
For decades, scientists have used sophisticated instruments and computer models to predict the nature of droughts. With the threat 

of climate change looming large, the majority of these models have steadily predicted an increasingly frequent and severe global 

drought cycle. But a recent study from a team of researchers at Princeton University and the Australian National University 

suggests that one of these widely used tools - the Palmer Drought Severity Index (PDSI) - may be incorrect.
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